
                                  Request for considering Storage Fee removing 
Dear DP World,
We are writing to formally declare that the following goods listed below 
BOE: 303-07063839-22 
B/L: 222500036675 
Descriptions: 2 boxes of total weight of 72,000kgs 
Invoice : PI-2022-043
Above shipment including one Item Ozone Calibration 2BTE which HS code is 90273000 which required FED Nuclear Department approval. Unfortunately we was unable to get approval from the authority department more than 6 month, that’s why we could not able to move the shipment. 
In July We request to Dubai Customs for BOE make cancellation, finally we get approval by Aug-14 only.
Now we plan to move out the shipment asap from DC yard, so please kindly consider remove our storage and penalty for us. ( Till 02-February-2023 , we already paid storage AED 77806.56) 
If you require any further information or documentation regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We greatly value your cooperation and assistance in resolving this issue. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Sincerely

Attached with Commercial invoice and Port Storage fee AED77806.56 
